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Progress Report on Southern District Health Centre 

 

Purpose 

  

 This paper updates members on the progress of the Southern District Health 

Centre (S DHC). 

 

Background 

 

2. Food and Health Bureau (renamed as Health Bureau) introduced District Health 

Centre (DHC) Scheme to Southern District Council in September 2020. The Bureau 

appointed Aberdeen Kai-fong Welfare Association Limited on 31 March 2022, through an 

open tendering process, as the operator for the Southern DHC.  

 

3.  Southern DHC commenced service on 17 October 2022, and the progress updates 

prepared by the operator of Southern DHC is outlined in the Annex.  
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